
 

 

The Coppice Primary School  
 
15th June 2018  
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Year 5/6 Drama Production – Tuesday 26th June and 
Wednesday 27th July 2018 
 
Tickets are now on sale at £2.00 each for the Year 5/6 Drama Production which will take 
place in the school hall on Tuesday 26th June and Wednesday 27th July 2018 at 7pm.  
 
This year the children have been working hard on the production of ‘The Pirates Of The 
Curry Bean.’ 
 
Anchors away and set sail for swashbuckling pirate adventure on the high seas in this 
piratical musical that's sure to shake your booty! Young twins Jack & Liza Periwinkle yearn 
for adventure, so imagine their joy at discovering a real life treasure map! But when the 
infamous Redbeard and his pungent Pirates of the Curry Bean steal the map and kidnap 
their mother, the race is on to rescue her, reclaim the map and find the treasure! 
Accompanied by their faithful cat Fiddlesticks, the twins join a mad admiral and his crazy 
crew on a voyage of adventure that takes them from Old London Docks to the mysterious 
island of Lumbago in the sea of Sciatica! Will they be first to find the treasure chest, or is a 
surprise awaiting them that's even better than gold? With colourful characters, sparkling 
songs and a witty script as sharp as a cutlass, this show is dripping with piratical style! 
 
To purchase your tickets go on to Parent Pay and select the day you would like to attend 
and the quantity you would like. If you need to add more tickets later then you can do so on 
Parent Pay. Mrs Marks will then give the tickets to your child to bring home.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
The Drama Team. 
 
 
Miss Croft                        Miss Gatfield               Mrs Robinson             Mrs Rowles 
   
 
 


